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The University of Southern Indiana Board of Trustees Long-Range Planning Committee met on
Monday, March 1, 1999, at 9:00 a.m. in room 206 of the University Center. Present were
Trustees Bruce Baker, Louise Bruce, Brian Pauley, and Patrick Hoehn. Also attending were Vice
President for Advancement Sherrianne Standley, Vice President for Student Affairs John Byrd,
and Vice President for Academic Affairs Robert Reid.

There being a quorum present, Mr. Baker called the meeting to order at 9:15 a.m.
John Byrd discussed new recruitment strategies.

Director of Extended Services M. Edward Jones gave an overview of activities in Academic
Administration and Extended Services.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 10:05 a.m.
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